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I want to formally reject and express my absolute displeasure with the border basin project in
Cass township. I've met with Ben Metcalf and his partner Ian (can't remember his last name)
and the whole meeting was nothing but lies and a run around. There has been so much deciet
and so many lies about this project. Please reject the application for border basin. The
community, environment, and future residents rely on you turning this proposal down. Thank
you for your time and consideration.

Jordan Hay
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